
 
   

 
OFFICE OF THE 

VICE PRESIDENT (STUDENT LIFE) 
 
March 12th, 2018 
To: ​ Students’ Council 
Re: ​ Report to Students’ Council 
 
Hello Council, 
 
Just getting back into the swing of things, as I’m about to head out and join the 5 Days for 
the Homeless for a night outside without technology I’ll make this brief.  
 
This week is heavy into interviews for Health and Dental RFP, and prepping for the board 
meeting on Friday for tuition, residence and meal plan increases. 
 
I will provide a more thorough Oral Report and a super detailed one the next week, as I 
will have done significantly more in the time being. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Ilya Ushakov 
 

 
Ilya Ushakov​, ​Vice President Student Life 
2-900 SUB • 780 492 4236 • ilya.ushakov@su.ualberta.ca 


